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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Vasilena Veselinova	 Jessica P
Joey Foley	 Ted P
Kayla Bowen-Green	 Jack W
Kaan Ballan/ Clara Stephens	 Dara C
Martin Da Costa	 Caydee D
Clayton Price	 Arlo L
Nathaniel Jones	 Ellie T
Evelyn Patterson-Coyne	 Arthur C
Poppy Williams	 Margot S
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We hope everyone has had a wonderful week back after the break and is looking forward 
to another enjoyable half term. As always we have returned ready to learn and our Year 6s 

have modelled this fantastically by starting their SATs booster classes this week, after school. We 
commend their dedication and thank the staff who support these additional sessions for our pupils. 
I am excited to see what Spring 2 brings and as always, we will keep you updated with our goings on 
via these weekly newsletters, MM and the school website and Twitter accounts. Lastly, please find live 
on our website the final version of our recent section 8 Ofsted inspection carried out on 25th January 
2023. The report will be published on the Ofsted reports website within 8 working days from 1st March 2023. We 
are thrilled and extremely proud of this outcome and we hope you enjoy reading this report as much as we did.

What a great way to end 
the week by being able to 

share with you the outcome of 
our recent Ofsted inspection. 
Mrs Jones, the staff and pupils 
demonstrated, as they always do, stellar 
examples of everything that makes 
Wimboldsley the ‘outstanding’ 
school that it is. Retaining an 
outstanding outcome is by no means 
an easy feat and we are extremely 
proud of this achievement. We thank 
you, our families, for your continued 
support and we hope that you enjoy 
taking the time to read this inspection 
report that we are so very proud of.

                        Moira Atkins - Executive Head   

Speedy Recovery
We would like to wish Mrs Hazeldine a speedy 
recovery as she rests and recouperates at home after 
taking quite a fall. Hazel class and the pupils in the 
infant department are in good hands but we are 
looking forward to her return when she is back to 
her usual self.
 

Liverpool
Years 4, 5 and 6 are very much looking forward to 
their trip to Liverpool World Museum on Tuesday 
21st March, where they will be exploring all the 
exhibitions and artefacts, and also calling in at The 
Walker Art Gallery too!

Willow class assembly 30th March @ 2.30pm
Oak Class assembly 16th March @2:30pm 

FRIDAY17th MARCH
For a £1 come to school in Non-uniform with  WILD HAIR - Be as 
creative or a wild as you can!

We all celebrated another fantastic World Book Day. The 
children, as always enjoyed creating costumes to 
represent their favourite book characters. This year we 
were celebrating fantastic books that 
have been adapted to screen. Well Done 
Everyone!! A great day had by all! 




